
 

 

                                                                           
 

Department of Conservation and Recreation 
   Commonwealth of Massachusetts 

 

PUBLIC MEETING  

 Arborway Parkways Improvement Project   
Thursday, November 21, 2019 - 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  

Brigham and Women’s Faulkner Hospital - Huvos Auditorium, 3rd Floor  
1153 Centre Street, Jamaica Plain, MA 02130 

(Parking information included below.)         
 

Seeking to improve safety along the Arborway for all user groups, the Department of Conservation and 
Recreation (DCR) has completed a Road Safety Audit (RSA) of the parkway from South Street to Eliot Street in 
the City of Boston’s Jamaica Plain neighborhood.  Contained within the report, which can be viewed from 
DCR’s project webpage at https://www.mass.gov/service-details/arborway-parkways-improvement-project , are 
both short-term and long-term improvement recommendations.   
 
At this public meeting, DCR will provide information on the RSA; review short-term improvements that will be 
or have been made by the agency along the parkway; and, outline the planned design process for long-term 
parkway reconfiguration and improvements.          
 
The presentation made will be viewable after the public meeting on DCR’s website at www.mass.gov/dcr/past-
public-meetings.  The public will be invited to submit comments on the planned short-term improvements and 
design process at and after the meeting, with a deadline for receipt by DCR of Friday, December 6, 2019. 
Comments may be submitted online at www.mass.gov/dcr/public-comment or by writing to the Department of 
Conservation and Recreation, Office of Public Outreach, 251 Causeway Street, 6th Floor, Boston, MA 02114.  
Please note that public comments submitted to DCR may be posted on the DCR website in their entirety, and 
no information, including personal information, will be redacted 
 
If you have questions or concerns or would like to be added to an email list to receive DCR general or project-
specific announcements, please email Mass.Parks@state.ma.us or call 617-626-4973.   
 
Please note:  We encourage meeting attendees, if at all possible, to use public or other alternative transportation to reach the public 
meeting.  For those who drive to it, the Brigham and Women’s Faulkner Hospital is kindly offering attendees parking, free-of-charge, 
from the hours of 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in their back garage/open lot only.  When entering the Hospital grounds from Allendale 
Street, take an immediate left and drive up and around to the back of the Hospital, then take a ticket to enter the back garage/open lot.  
Upon existing, up until 8:30 p.m., no charge will be assessed and the gates will be raised.    

 

Please follow us on Twitter at MassDCR! 
 

 

 Reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request by emailing Agatha Summons-McGuire at 

agatha.summons@state.ma.us or by calling her at 617-626-1282. Please provide Ms. McGuire with a description of the 

accommodation you will need, including as much detail as you can, as well as information on how she can contact you if more 

information is needed. Please allow at least two weeks (14 days) advance notice to Ms. McGuire of a need for reasonable 

accommodations; last-minute requests will be accepted, but may be impossible to fill. To request materials in accessible 

formats (Braille, large print, electronic files, audio format), please also contact Ms. McGuire.    
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